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Tuesday  20th July 2021 

CHROMEBOOK LEASE 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Our school Chromebook lease has proven to be very successful with at least 15 children taking up the final 

purchase option at the end of Year 6 and another 45 children starting the leasing process in Year 3 or 4 for 

next year.  Many children across Year 5 have aslo chosen to extend their lease. For any parent still undecided, 

please arrange this before the end of term (preferably this week). 

 

This scheme is the first of its kind across the Nottinghamshire LA and we are really pleased that it has been 

so successful.  Many of our children have significantly benefitted from this low cost leasing agreement that 

enables our children to access a device that can be used at school and at home pretty much all of the time.  

 

King Edwin Primary School hopes to ensure that the scheme leaves families with a device at the end of the 

leasing process (in Year 6) and facilitate the provision of a device per child across the entire school.   In an era 

where technology is simply everywhere and is clearly vital in supporting the childrens education, we are really 

pleased that we can offer every child in our school access to either a Chromebook, Ipad or other similar device. 

 

We must also point out that we are very much aware of ‘technology overkill’ and do our best to balance the 

needs of the children but ultimately, we embrace technology…especially when it has such a positive impact on 

the future opportunities and learning experiences of the children.  

 

If your child is in Year 3 or above and you want to know more about our offer please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards,  

Mr Callaghan-Wetton 
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